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CONFERENCE COMMITTEE ON HB 2609 

June 22, 1991 10:00 AM Hearing Room A State Capitol Building 

Members Present: Representative Delna Jones, Chair Senator Jane Cease 
Senator John Brenneman Senator Bill McCoy Representative Beverly Clarno 
Representative Jim Whitty Staff Present: Jim Scherzinger, Legislative 
Revenue Officer Kimberly Taylor, Committee Assistant TAPE 1, SIDE A 001  
CHAIR JONES called the meeting to order at 10:07 and discussed urban 
renewal issues. 005  SEN. CEASE explained why the urban renewal portion 
of Measure 5 was put into HB 2609. 015  CHAIR JONES discussed past 
concerns regarding how to communicate to the public regarding the urban 
renewal portion being outside of Measure 5. 065  REP. PARKINSON 
explained that local government issues are very complex and were removed 
from HB 2550 in order to deal with urban renewal issues. Noted his 
disappointment for the Senate moving urban renewal from HB 2609 to HB 
2550. 126  SEN. BRENNEMAN voiced his concerns with provisions requiring 
an elected official to sit on the urban renewal board. Noted the 
deletion of the housing authority acting as a board was not a problem to 
him. 194  Questions and discussion followed regarding public buildings. 
240  REP. WHITTY expressed his opinion that local government will be 
tempted to go around the wishes of the voters if there is no limit on 
public buildings. 263  SEN. BRENNEMAN explained that what is working in 
one city does not always work in another. 390  CHAIR JONES conducted 
adminstrative business and emphasized that Measure 5 has changed things 
with discussion interspersed. 

These minutes paraphrase and/or summarize statements made during this 
meetings. Text enclosed in quotation marks reports the speakers exact 
words. For complete context of proceedings, please refer to the tape 
recording. Conference Committee on HB 2609 June 24, 1991 Page 2 TAPE 2. 
SIDE A 001  CHAIR JONES continued with administrative business with 
questions and discussion interspersed. 014  JIM SCHERZINGER clarified HB 
2550 contains language that allows the county to limit the revenue that 
a district receives. 019  Questions and discussion followed. 021  CHAIR 
JONES recessed the meeting from 10:40-3:11 and adjourned the meeting at 
3:12. 

Transcribed by: Marl Stickley 

Kimberly Taylor, Office Manager 
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